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THIS MONTH'S FEATURE
STORY 

Governor Ron DeSantis Awards
More Than $5.8 Million for
Infrastructure Improvements at
the Space Coast Regional Airport
Through the Florida Job Growth
Grant Fund.

Sign up for Sept 6th
Power Session!

 
 

IN THE NEWS...

Florida’s Toll Relief Program Delivers
Significant Savings in First Four Months

Florida’s Toll Relief Program, a key initiative aimed at providing financial
relief to frequent toll road users, has already delivered substantial savings

in its first four months of operation.
READ MORE

 

Governor DeSantis Awards
the Nature Coast the
Florida Job Growth Grant
Fund and Rural
Infrastructure Fund for
Infrastructure
Improvements

Today, Governor Ron
DeSantis awarded funds for workforce
development and infrastructure
improvements through the Florida Job
Growth Grant Fund (JGGF) and the
Rural Infrastructure Fund (RIF).
Awards were made to Citrus County,
Cross City, and Cedar Key for projects
that will complete critical infrastructure
and strengthen rural economies.
READ MORE



 
 
  

Florida’s Statewide
Unemployment Rate Lower
than the National Rate for
45 Consecutive Months

Today, Governor Ron DeSantis announced that
Florida’s unemployment rate has been lower
than the national rate for 45 consecutive
months. READ MORE

 

5 Ways to Overcome Cash
Flow Challenges & Grow
Revenue

Expanding access to capital is essential to
growing the concrete industry.
READ MORE

 

INTERESTED IN MORE DBE SERVICES? CLICK HERE

GET CONNECTED! STAY CONNECTED!

            

This newsletter is prepared and distributed by CEI DBE Supportive Services – FDOT's partner in
supporting Florida DBEs. We always welcome your suggestions and feedback, and would love to

hear from you! We hope you enjoyed this month's newsletter.
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